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UMC Urges Women To Get A Mammogram During October 
Screenings and readings to cost only $50 for self-pay patients  

  

El PASO, TX: October and breast cancer awareness are here again and University Medical 

Center of El Paso urges women to take a few minutes to schedule a wellness mammogram 

today by calling (915) 200-2662.  Don't delay this simple and important annual exam.  

 

Mammograms are covered under most insurance plans. During October, for uninsured or 

self-pay patients, 3D screenings and readings are only $50. Call (915) 200-2662 to 

schedule an appointment today! 

 

UMC’s spacious, new Clinics take all precautions to ensure patient health and safety.  

Cancer will not wait. Wellness mammograms are open to women over 40 years old.  

                                            ### 

 

About UMC: For 105 years, University Medical Center of El Paso (UMC) has been providing 

exceptional, high quality care for the entire El Paso region. UMC is home to the region’s only 

Level I Trauma Center, the only Comprehensive Level I Stroke Center, and the only Level IV 

Maternal Critical Care Center. UMC’s mission is to Heal, to Serve and to Educate. For more UMC 

News, go to: http://www.umcelpaso.org (News Releases at bottom of main page.) 
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